
Friday, January 10, 2020 
 

Yes! We are open today  

 

In the event of a snow closure, the Surrey School District website, as well as radio 
and news channels, will list snow closures. 

 

Please remember to wear clothing appropriate for the weather and bring a spare 
change of clothes to keep at school as children will still go outside for recess and 
lunch breaks. 

 

Just a reminder to please remain outside until bell rings at 8:30am and enter 
through exterior classroom doors.  

 

If your child will be away, please remember to call the school and let us know.  

 

 


